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18th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re:  Residential trip to PGL Liddington – 21st June – 23rd June 2023 
 
We wrote to you recently regarding the Year 6 residential trip in which we asked for remaining 
payments to be made.  To clarify, those pupils who are in receipt of Pupil Premium funding will be 
exempt from the charge of £192.50 for board and lodgings.  If you are unsure whether your child 
receives this, please speak to Mrs Baker in the school office.  Families who receive certain benefits 
may also be exempt from this charge, but need to make an appointment to speak to Mrs Lovegrove 
to discuss this.  The remainder of the trip, £157.50 is a voluntary payment and whilst we understand 
that some families may be under financial strain we must point out that the trip can only proceed if 
it is fully self-funding.  
 
If you have any concerns regarding payment, please make an appointment to speak to Mrs 
Lovegrove in complete confidence.  
 
We hope that as many children as possible attend as the trip will be a wonderful opportunity for 
them to learn together out of the school environment.  It will also enable them to celebrate their 
time at St Joseph’s with their Year 6 teachers.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have queries.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
  

 
 
Mrs C Lovegrove  
Headteacher  
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